
 

 

 

 

                                                  Wilton Park and Recreation Meeting 

                                                                         Minutes 

March 05, 2018 

                  

Staff:   Steve Streicher, Board Liaison 

Mark Marino, Recreation Administrator 

Kim Brock, Office Specialist, Secretary to Commission 

Members:  Mike Myers, Chairman; John Roessner, Vice Chairman 

Lynette Robinson, Ken Bishop,  

Erin Armstrong, Daniel Warren 

Absent:  Mike Myers, Daniel Warren, Mark Marino  

   

I. Meeting called to order at 7:00  p.m. 

II. Motion to approve the February minutes was made by Mrs. Robinson.  Motion was 

seconded by Mr. Bishop.  All in favor. 

 

Mr. Roessner told the Commission that Mr. John King would be standing in for Mr. 

Mark Marino to present the Director’s report. 

 

III. Director’s Report   

The Programs, Events and Facility items were presented according to agenda.  

Mr. King reported that the March-April Zumba program has been cancelled 

due to low enrollment.  He also noted that the Highway Department has started 

to clear the area where the new pavilion is to be constructed.  Construction is 

slated to begin in April 2018.  

IV. Old Business 

     Presented according to agenda.   

 The Parking Issue is tabled until next meeting. 

V. New Business 

             Presented according to agenda.    

 

The Saratoga County Children’s Committee has guaranteed the Town of Wilton two 

scholarships for Summer Camp.  Gavin Park thanks them for their contributions to area 

children. 

 

Mrs. Robinson made a motion to cancel the July 7, 2018 Commission meeting due to 

the holiday and Community Day (Parkfest).  Mr. Bishop seconded.  All in favor. 



 

 

Councilman Streicher reported that they are going to wait for spring to walk around the 

property being considered for a pocket park and possible consider a topography study.  

Mr. Roessner said he would like to go on that walk when they schedule it. 

Mrs. Armstrong said she was told that the Saratoga Wilton Youth Baseball 

Organization had a great meeting with Mr. Marino, Mr. King and Mr. MacNeil.  Mr. 

King mentioned the organization was purchasing a new scoreboard. 

 

 

Adjournment—Mrs. Robinson made a motion to adjourn at 7:49 p.m., seconded by Mr. Bishop.  

All in favor.  


